
Thank you to everyone who came to our harvest festival at the church on Wednesday. A special
mention to Mrs Morris and Miss Hodgkinson who organised the event and to Al Parkes for agreeing to
say a few words on behalf of the church.

All of your generous food donations will be taken to the Somer Valley Food bank to help families in
need.

A big well done to Oak Class who conducted the first learning exhibition of the school year. Again, a
wonderful turnout of support from parents and the rest of the school enjoyed finding out all about the
learning in Year 6 this morning.

Finally, if you have not done so already please come to the office/email the office to sign up for a
parents’ evening slot either next Wednesday or Thursday. We encourage all parents to attend as it will
give you an insight into how your child has settled into the new academic year and ask any questions
that you may have. If you are unable to attend for any reason, please email your child’s class teacher to
see if an alternative day can be arranged.

Mrs Cowgill and Mr Turull

ONLINE SAFETY TALK FOR PARENTS
Androulla Nicoloau (Andri) who works on the child protection team in Avon and Somerset Police has
agreed to do a keeping children safe on-line talk for parents which should last approximately one hour
and will be via Teams. She has done this many times before for other schools outside of the MAT.
Thanks to Erica for your help in organising this.
Thursday 19th October 7.30-8.30pm.Click here to join the meeting (Meeting ID: 392 679 919 333 /
Passcode: XaNbiL)

https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_OGM4YWI5NWMtMzYwMC00NzYwLTkwYjYtMzY4NDA4OTQyNjhj%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%222d72816c-7e1f-41c0-a948-47a8870ff33a%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%2247ca402f-0b2a-494f-b3ba-1c0c4b43564d%22%7d


Certificates of the week

Head Teacher Awards

Congratulations to Eddie, Ronnie, Stanley, Ottilie,
Summer, Joe, Hollie and Eric for receiving the Head
Teachers Award today.

Doodle Maths

Children with the most Doodle Stars this week are:

Doodle Maths - Rosa, Finlay, Imogen, Molly, Charlie,
Ace and Johannes.

Doodle Tables - Frankie, Max, Phoebe, Jess,
Maddie, Joshua.

Other Achievements

Spencer brought in his rugby medal. Pippa and Ady showed their gymnastics certificates. Flossie had a
horse riding rosette and Elsie had two aerial circus skills certificates.



Notices
● Appropriate clothing - As the weather is getting colder and wetter, please can you ensure your

child has a pair of named wellies in school and a coat.
● Clubs - Just to clarify that Multi Sports, Sewing Club and Art Club finish at 4.15pm. All other clubs

finish at 4pm.
● Data Collection -All data collection sheets have been given to children - please check and return

by Friday 20th October.
● Long hair - For reasons of health and safety, long hair should always be tied back.
● School day - Begins at 8.45am and ends 3.15pm. The gates close at 8.50am each morning.
● School pick up - Please remember to inform the school if collection arrangements are different

from normal.
● Please do not allow your child to climb on the school wall, fence or gates. Thank you.




